
Pharmacists’ Syndicate boycotts drugmakers over profit share cut 

The Pharmacists’ Syndicate has decided to boycott products belonging to six 
multinational drugmakers, including Novartis, until they reverse the decision to 
cut pharmacies’ profit share in some medications. The syndicate said it would 
boycott the Novartis products Voltaren, Catafast, and Cataflam among other 
medications. 


